Yukon -

Women and Gender Equity Directorate
August 06, 2024

Applicant c/o
Access and Privacy Officer
Corporate Information Management, ATIPP Office

Final Response ATIPP Access Request 24-206

The Women and Gender Equity Directorate has searched all program areas and has identified
records responsive to Access Request 24-206 noted below:

all documents identified as an "Information Note" by the department during the
period indicated.
Timeframe: March 1, 2024 - May 10, 2024

Decision

The Head of the Women and Gender Equity Directorate has approved the following response
to this request:

Access Granted in Part

Certain types of information have been withheld pursuant to the Access to Information and
Protection of Privacy Act. A summary of records reviewed and information withheld is
enclosed.

Final Costs
There is no charge to the applicant.

Right to Complain

Pursuant to section 66 of the Access to Information and Protection of Privacy Act you may
contact Yukon'’s Information and Privacy Commissioner with a complaint in respect to this
response. Section 66 states:



An applicant may, in respect of the head of a responsive public body’s response to their

access request under section 64, make a complaint to the commissioner by filing the
complaint in accordance with section 90.

Should you wish to do so, please refer your written complaint within 30 business days to the
Information and Privacy Commissioner at:

Yukon Information and Privacy Commissioner

3162 Third Avenue, Main Floor, Whitehorse, Yukon Y1A 1G3
E-mail: intake@yukonombudsman.ca

Phone: (867) 667-8468; (toll free: 1-800-661-0408 ext. 8468)

Contact Person in Department

If the applicant has any questions, please contact the Designated Access Officer for Women
and Gender Equity Directorate at wged.atipp@yukon.ca.




Summary of Redactions

ATIPP Access Request 24-206

Records Summary

Initial Page Count: 21
Duplicates: 3
Final Page Count: 18

Redactions Summary

s.70(1)

Disclosure of names, information about employment and educational history
would be an unreasonable invasion of third party privacy

Notes:




